
Benton Planning Board
Public Hearing Notice

masks optional

 
Date –  8/30/23 Time – 6:00 PM Site – Benton Town office .

Applicant: MSAD #49 
Site Address: 120 Neck Road, Benton, ME
Purpose:  Construction of the new SAD 49 elementary school
Map   1     Lot 24    
Map 16     Lot 25

 
Benton Planning board is inviting the public to attend the public hearing on 8/30/23 

at 6 PM at the Benton town office for the new SAD 49 elementary School.  The 

hearing will allow the public to receive information from CHA representatives, 

Gorrill Palmer and any other involved representatives about the application for the 

New SAD 49 elementary school on 120 Neck Rd. Benton, ME.  


